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Dear Committee Members, 

 

No on SB 238A. 

 

As fascism rises in our country unleashing drones (SB 238A)  without a court 

warrant, is a terrible idea.  People are already being “disappeared” while engaging in 

constitutionally protected activities.  This is Oregon, not China, not Russia and this 

technology could be used to target and harass people.  I am in disbelief that you are 

even considering SB 238A.  It is a terrible idea. 

 

Mary Luthy 

 


